Rosenberg Corey

From: Paul Wilkins <paulwretired@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 8:52 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2004A

It is critical that HB2004A is not passed. It is not fair to take our property rights away! | have 12 rental units. Most of my
tenants have been with me for five years or longer. If they pay their rent and take care of my property they can stay as
long as they want. If this horrible bill is passed | will never be able to take a chance with someone that has had ANY
issues in the past. If this bill is passed | will be selling my rental property's immediately!

Sent from my iPad



